
December 2013 - January 2014 News Update 

Greetings from a very 
warm Melbourne where 
we have just moved into 
Summer.  

The past couple of months 
have been very busy. I 
have ministered around 
Melbourne and in the USA. 
Praise God for all He has 
accomplished. 

A lot of my time has been 
spent with leadership 
teams, as well as individual 
pastors and leaders. It has 
been a privilege to  advise, 
counsel and encourage 
many as they seek to move 
to new levels in the Lord 
and take their churches 
forward into all that God 
has for them. 

The Holy Spirit has blessed 
and encouraged so many 
of  these faithful leaders in 
powerful ways, bringing 
fresh hope and vision.  

In the public meetings 
there has been a dynamic 
sense of the presence of 
the Holy Spirit, with many 
people being impacted 
through prophecy and 
words of knowledge.  

It has been so exciting to 
see  people quickly, and 
genuinely, responding to 
the ministry of  the Word. 
Often there have been 
crowds of people rushing 
to the front of the hall  to 
seek an encounter with 
God.  As the Lord  touched 
people, many were making 
fresh commitments to 
serve him, often choosing 
to  shake off lethargy and 
apathy. Praise God for 
people making first time 
decisions to enthrone         
Jesus as Lord of their lives. 

There have been so many 
exciting testimonies of 

people being healed by the 
power of Jesus Christ. 

In one meeting  a man 
shared how we had prayed 
for  him a while ago.  At that 
time he was barely able to 
walk due to pain in his feet 
and legs but, just that week-
end, he had competed in a 
Marathon! Another man was 
freed from long term depres-
sion. We have heard from  a 
few people who have been 
healed from diabetes.  A lady 
who had suffered neck and 
back pain for 18 months was 
instantly healed by the Lord. 
Glory to God! 

As we approach another 
Christmas,  all the JCM Team 
wish you a very blessed time. 
We pray that Jesus  will be at 
the centre of your celebra-
tions and, also, your life. 

Merry Christmas, and a 
Happy New Year.  
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Inside this issue: 

We are really thankful to 
the Lord for our beautiful  
family.  

We were very excited to 
be able to attend the            
recent water baptism of 
Jonothan, and praise God 
for his desire to serve the 
Lord. 

  

 

 

 

Family News... 

Heather and  I are looking 
forward to spending lots of 
time with our family over 
this special season, as yet 
another busy year draws to 
a close. 

We praise God for blessing 
us with such a wonderful 
family. 



Christmas is on the horizon! If you are 
wondering what to buy your family and 
friends this year check out our Gifts for 
Change Catalogue.  

The gift you purchase will put a smile 
on the face of the recipients and also 
make a huge difference in their lives. 
Check out the Catalogue on our Web 
Site for full details. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You choose a gift, receive a Gift Card 
detailing the gift purchased for your 
family member, friend or co-worker. 
Your donation blesses someone in   
Africa! 

December 2013 

7-8 Christian Fellowship Centre, Albury, NSW 

15 Drouin Christian Fellowship, Drouin, VIC 

20    John Cairns Ministries office closes for Christmas 

 Break 
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December - January Ministry Itinerary... 

T R A I N I N G—E Q U I P P I N G—B U I L D I N G F A I T H— I N S P I R I N G H O P E   

We are so blessed to be a part of this 
Network of churches, pastors and 
ministries in 11 countries. 

Praise God for the many men and 
women who faithfully serve the Lord 
in, very often, difficult circumstances. 

In the Philippine we are privileged to 

work with, and serve, many leaders  
in  that great nation. There are many 
ongoing challenges there, particularly 
following the recent destruction. We 
praise God that all our LNI family 
were kept safe but so many have 
been impacted by the tragedy. 

LNI is also blessed to have members 

in several African nations as well as in 
Australia, New Zealand, and the USA.   

Gifts for Change….. 

Leaders Network International... 

Our Mission: Love God; Love, Serve and Encourage Others 

John Cairns Ministries 

PO Box 1344  

Narre Warren, VIC, Australia 

Contact Us: 

E-mail: admin@johncairns.org 

Facebook: Group - John Cairns Ministries 
Twitter: @john_cairns 

For news and information on the Ministry, visit  www.johncairns.org 

BANK ACCOUNT Details. 

John Cairns Ministries General Account details:  

Westpac Bank, Berwick, VIC, 3806 

Account Name:  John Cairns Ministries  

Branch / BSB Number: 033-609 

Account Number: 408584 

January 2014 

5 New Life Church, Dandenong, VIC 

6 John Cairns Ministries office re-opens 

12 Fire & Rain Christian Centre, Rosebud, VIC 

19 West City Christian Centre, Altona Meadows, 

 VIC 
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